Muthoora, Leela

From: Linasey-Anne shan [

Sent: 17 March 2015 21:46
To: Planning
Subject: Fwd: Planning Application for No. 3 Arkwright Road: Application No. 2014/7847/pP

Please see the below email. Many thanks.

---------- Forwarded message caaeeeeeoz

From: Lindsey-Anne Shah

Date: 17 March 2015 at 21:45

Subject: Planning Application for No. 3 Arkwright Road: Application No. 2014/7847/P

To
Dear Stephen

1 am writing with respect to the above planning application. I live in Hampstead Village, my son attends St.
Anthony's School and 1 wanted to register my support in respect of the planning application submitted by
the school. Importantly, 1 think the proposed redevelopment of No. 3 Arkwright Road offers the following

benefits for the local community:

1. It allows one of the best local schools to expand to meet the ever increasing demand for high quality
schooling in the area.

2. Reduced crossings at a major road junction, thereby increasing child safety and mitigating the likelihood
of unnecessary accidents.

3. Improved traffic flow at a busy junction, thereby resulting in less congestion in Hampstead Village in
particular.

4. Creation of new jobs for teachers and support staff.
5. New co-ed nursery.

As a local resident of the community most affected by the proposed redevelopment, I trust that my
comments will be taken into account in coming to a decision.

Kind Regards.



